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I oppose this!! This will hurt our current home values, meaning less taxes for Oregon. 

Not to mention Clackamas county who owns the marina at Boones Ferry. Fisherman 

do not store their boats there. They move their boats to the location the fish are 

biting. This marina is used by boats that are used for wake surfing and water sports. 

 

I oppose this!! 

 

Do a true study of needed! 


